
Memorandum 
 

To:  U.S. Department of Education, Appropriate State Agencies, and Appropriate 
Accrediting Agencies 

From:  The Accrediting Commission of Career Schools and Colleges (ACCSC) 
Date:  December 24, 2015 
Subject:  Public Notice of Commission Actions  
  
 
WARNING ORDER: 

As stated in the March 18, 2014 Accreditation Alert, ACCSC publically discloses when an ACCSC-
accredited school is placed on Warning.  The following schools have been placed on Warning.  
 

WARNING ORDER 

School School # City State Date Issued Next Review 

Millennium Training Institute M070755 Woburn MA Dec 2015 May 2016 
 

In accordance with Section X (E)(1), Rules of Process and Procedures, Standards of Accreditation, 
ACCSC will grant all reasonable special requests for accreditation information made by other 
accreditation agencies and government entities. Requests for information from such entities must be in 
writing, submitted to the Executive Director of ACCSC, and state the name of the school for which the 
information is sought and the nature of the information requested.  
 
For assistance regarding the information included in this memorandum, please feel free to contact me 
directly at 703.247.4212 or at mccomis@accsc.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Michale S. McComis, Ed.D. 
Executive Director 
 
c: U.S. DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
 Accreditation Department, U.S. Department of Education – Office of Postsecondary Education 

U.S. Department of Education – Administrative Actions and Appeals Division 
U.S. Department of Education – Administrative Actions and Appeals Division 
U.S. Department of Education – New York /Boston SPT 
 

 STATE AGENCIES 
 MA - Massachusetts Division of Professional Licensure/Office of Private Occupational School Education 

MA - Massachusetts Department of Higher Education/Academic, P-16 and Veterans Policy 
 

  


